
 
 

   MBMS Daily Bulletin: Monday, Feb. 4th  

 
 

       • Today the Sign Language Club meets during lunch in room 217A.  

 
• MSU meets today in room 219 at lunch.  

 
• The Comic book club has now moved to Mondays and it will meet today in 
room 109 during lunch! Please note the room change.  

 
• The MBMS Monday math club meets today afterschool in room 111. 

 
• The deadline to order your 8th Grade Yearbook Tribute Ad is March 
1st! Please note: All photos used in student tribute ads must be school 
appropriate. All ads must be reviewed before going to publish. 

 

• If you are interested in taking Advanced Art next school year, please attend 
the important informational meetings taking place this week during nutrition 
in room 115. Sixth Graders will meet on Wednesday during nutrition in 
room 115. Seventh Graders will meet on Thursday during nutrition in 
room 115. See you there! 

 
• Attention 8th Graders: If you did not pick up your Honor Roll Certificate, 
please come to the front office. 
 

• Happy National Guidance Counselors Week!  We are so thankful for all the 
advisors we have here at MBMS who help students throughout their MBMS 
careers! 
 
• Have you ever heard the famous quote by Frederick Douglas, an escaped slave 
who became a prominent activist, author and public speaker,that says, “Once 
you learn to read, you will be forever free”? Well, in honor of Black History 
Month, MSU has curated a special shelf in the library full of books to 

commemorate the accomplishments, work, and culture of African-Americans. 
Be sure to stop by soon because this special collection will only be on display 
for a limited time! 
 


